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The Board of Education approved the General Fund bills in the amount of $63,884.57 
 
The Board approved budget revisions to the general fund with revenues totaling 
$5,034,847, expenditures of $5,045,546 resulting in $10,699 being taken from the fund 
equity.  
 
Chief Tim Torp was selected as the 2013 Deckerville Community School’s Friend of 
Youth Recipient by the Board of Education.  Chief Torp will be honored at the Meet of 
Champions in Caro on May 28th, 2013. 
 
The Technology Plan for July 1, 2013 through June 30th, 2016 was approved by the 
Board. 
 
The 2013-2014 school calendar was approved by the Board. 
 
The Board heard a first reading on two NEOLA policies. 
 
The Board of Education approved an intervention plan to provide extra support to the 
current third grade. 


